Beydler, Van

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 9:16 AM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: NACD Grant Opportunity - Corrected

The email below was inadvertently sent to all SWCDs. If your district is not listed below in the email please disregard.

Sorry for the confusion.

Thanks
Soil and Water Conservation Program

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 8:21 AM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff; 'allenbelow@yahoo.com’; 'jstuever@yrless.net’; '‘ayersv@missouri.edu’; 'brgorden@gmail.com’;
‘dnhalel@gmail.com’; ‘jshacker@windstream.net’; ‘tuckerw@missouri.edu’; 'dblakemore@blakemorecotton.com’;
'stuvworrell@gmail.com'; ‘jrichardson@bpsnetworks.com'; 'milammr@missouri.edu’; 'sean.droke@gmail.com’
Subject: NACD Grant Opportunity

The National Association of Conservation Districts (NACD) is providing grant funds to soil and
water conservation districts across the nation to be used to hire staff to assist with
implementing conservation programs. Information regarding this grant is

attached. MASWCD, NRCS and Program Office staff has decided to submit the following soil
and water conservation districts in Missouri to receive this grant. The districts chosen are
Stoddard, Dunklin and Polk. These districts were selected based on their EQIP workload. The
grant is for one year with NACD and the Program Office providing the funds for the employee’s
salary, benefits and travel expenses.

Please review the attachments as soon as possible and let your district coordinator know by
January 22nd if your district is interested in this grant opportunity. If you have any questions
please contact your district coordinator.

Thank you.

Soil and Water Conservation Program



